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I am strongly opposed to this proposed legislation.  We are given a finite amount of 

time to live on the face of this earth by our Creator.  Human beings have a duty to 

help all to live out the days they have been given.   We should not be helping people 

to end their lives, but rather, help them make the best of what moments they have 

left. Let's enhance their "Quality of Life"!  


